
Dear  Catherine, 
 
The Oregon background check system is faulty.  Every year thousands of people's 2nd ammendent rights 
are infringed upon as a result of the inability of the OSP ID unit to accurately complete the mandated 
"check". 
 
It makes no sense to further punish those law abiding people by removing the one small safeguard the 
law allows for people whao are the victims of a broken system. 
 
Your appropriate and thoughtful consideration is greatly appreciated, 
Thank you,  Dan von Allmen 

 


